Modern Slavery Statement, updated 14 September 2020

Section 54 of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 requires big businesses to publish a Modern Slavery
Statement every year. Surf Sheffield believes it is the responsibility of every business to actively
promote the end of modern slavery.

Slavery has frequently been considered an historic occurrence. In reality, slavery is an ongoing issue
that Surf Sheffield are committed to having no part in and actively promoting the end of modern
slavery.

This is a major consideration in our choice of suppliers and partners. Furthermore, we support our
team to encourage whistleblowing to report any concerns.

Modern slavery is a problem that has no place in the twenty-first century. We commit to be part of
the solution.



